## The Lillian Weber School of the Arts 32 West 92nd Street • New York, NY 10025 (212) 799-2534 • Fax: (212) 501-9071 www.84web.org



**Dr. Evelyn J. Lolis, Principal**Mary A. Acosta, Assistant Principal
Lester Acevedo, Assistant Principal

Wednesday, June 5, 2019

Dear Sir/Madam:

Our school recently underwent a major renovation to its roof garden, with Skyline Industries overseeing the project. The garden is centrally located on the second floor in our school building, and is surrounded by busy classrooms filled with elementary school children. While it was a huge undertaking for us, as a school, to commit to the lengthy reconstruction of a common area of our school, we are beyond pleased with the results. Skyline Industries not only completed the renovation in a timely manner, the project manager and crew exhibited true professionalism through prompt and effective communicative practices and top quality workmanship. Skyline Industries remained on task, on schedule, and within budget.

It was a pleasure to have worked with a contractor, who not only made it a goal to provide quality service, but also took the extra step to listen and respond to our school's specific needs. In particular, they accommodated additional requests made by school administration and parent leaders. We were very pleased with the installation of the tiles, as well as the permeable pavers, which was a first-time application in a school setting. Solutions needed to be found for several unexpected issues, and Skyline managed the revisions and transitions with speed and accuracy.

Lastly, we would be remiss not to mention something important, and yet often overlooked in today's society. As an elementary school, we were much attuned to how Skyline Industries managed their crew positively, and how the managers addressed their crew with respect and dignity. The company has a positive energy which permeates from the top down, creating an effective jobsite, and likely their timely completion. It was a pleasure to have Skyline Industries work in our building, creating our new outdoor classroom roof garden.

Sincerely,

Evelyn J. Lolis